
Project Purpose and Need

The purpose of this project  is to facilitate the safe and efficient flow 
of local, commuter and commercial vehicle traffic movements 
of people and goods along I-95 in the Belvidere Road area, while 
providing a cost-effective and environmentally sensitive multi-modal 
transportation system that supports existing and future travel demand, 
land use and development efforts that are consistent with Maryland 
State and Cecil County planning policies.


